
Divine Gems Children Classes, 2017-18 Season Start 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I hope you have had a great summer and 
the first few weeks of school!  We had a 
busy summer and are looking forward to 
seeing all of you soon!   
 
We will start our Divine Gems children 
class with a service project to make 
care packages for our homeless brothers and 
sisters on Friday September 8th, 2017 at 
3:30 pm at our home in Highland!  I will 
send the list of items needed in a separate 
email.  I will have Ziplock bags available 
to make the packages.  
 
The service project will be followed by 
potluck dinner and a 55 minute 
documentary film called “Changing the 

World, a Wall at a Time" prepared by 
Education Is Not a Crime.  It is a 
peaceful effort throughout the world to give 
a voice to the young Baha’is in Iran who 
are deprived of higher education by the 
Islamic government of Iran.  These efforts 
have also inspired children, youths, and 
adults, around the world who have access to 
education to appreciate this freedom and 
make the most of it and realized the 
blessings and not to take it for granted.  As 
it is stated in this documentary, Knowledge 
is power!  I am attaching a link to view the 
trailer of this documentary.   
 
http://www.notacrime.me/thefilm 

 
Please RSVP for a better preparation and let me know what you will bring for potluck.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me at 909-754-0178. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all! 
Much love, Naghmeh
 

http://www.notacrime.me/thefilm

